Scole Church of England V.C. Primary School



Norwich Road, Scole, Diss Norfolk IP21 4ED

Tel & fax 01379 740654

Email: office@scole.norfolk.sch.uk
Website: www.scole.norfolk.sch.uk

Head teacher: Mrs C. Vosper

26th February 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

World Book Day

We will be celebrating World Book Day on Friday 2nd March by holding a 'book swap' event. Children can exchange a book from home that they no longer read for a token, which can then be used to choose another book from the swap at some point during the school day.

Instead of a celebration assembly we are inviting parents to also bring along a book to swap. This will be from 2.45pm in the school hall. Books can be handed in at the school office at the beginning of the day or brought along with you.

Attached to this letter is a World Book Day voucher for each child which can be redeemed in participating book shops and is valid from 26th February to 25th March.

Kind regards

Claire Vosper Headteacher



